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Have your New Year's clean out, help the community and have fun!

YSP UK (Youth and Students for Peace) is holding its first event of 2024 with a Community Swap at
Haslemere Hall. Going off great previous success this event is the perfect way to clear out your home of
goods you don't use and also a great chance to pick up things you need, for free! Community swaps are a
great way of bringing a community together whilst also being economically and environmentally
conscious. Any leftovers from the swap will be donated to charity and any leftover adult clothing will be
turned by our YSP staff into credit to be used to help support teens on free school meals to pick their own
clothes. Start your 2024 off on a positive!

Remember if there is something of good quality that you no longer need... DON'T DROP IT. SWAP IT!

The swap will take place in the coffee room after service on the 28th of January. See you there!



